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Chairman, Melanie Maxwell called the meeting to order.
The minutes of the September 26, 2012 meeting were reviewed. A motion was made by
Theresa Schwering to approve the minutes. John Schmalenberg seconded the motion.

The motion passed.

COA Application Presentation

Sonya Miller, co-owner of the Baby Chique Boutique & More located at 110 E.
Washington Street, reviewed the COA request to replace three 2nd story windows in their
building. The windows they wish to install are similar to the design and appearance of the
original windows. The second story replacement windows will be a double hung, single
pane style. The eyebrow portion of the window will be a sectioned style rather than single
pane because manufacturers no longer produce an arched sash of that size.

After discussion, a motion to approve the COA for the Baby Chique Boutique & More as
presented was made by Theresa Schwering and seconded by John Schmalenberg. The
motion passed.

There being no further business before the commission, a motion was made by John
Schmalenberg to adjourn the meeting. Theresa Schwering seconded the motion. The
motion passed. The meeting adjourned at 5:45 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Judy Curd — Secretary ProTem



